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24th June 2022 

Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for all your support with our recent Father’s Day Pop Up shop and our sports day refreshments. 
 
Summer Fair 
Our next big event is our Summer Fair which will be held on Saturday 2nd July 2022. The event will start at 12.00 
ending at 3.00 p.m. Once again we are asking for help with setting up, clearing away, or running a stall for part of 
the day. All offers will be welcomed.  
 
We are planning to hold the following stalls: BBQ, Refreshments, Guess the number of sweets in a jar? Name a 
Teddy, Crockery smash, Higher or lower, Soak the teacher/wet sponge throwing, Splat the rat, tombola bottles, 
tombola teddies, tombola chocolate and tombola jazzy jars, raffle, frog race, inflatable slide. 
 
Thank you for the donations of our Jazzy Jars, they are wonderful and will make a very exciting stall. Our next 
non–uniform day is on Thursday 30th June. Children may wear non-uniform into school in return for donations of 
Chocolates for the children in Holly Leaves and Holly Berries and Bottles for children in Chestnut and Maple 
Classes. Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 
We are also asking for donation of cakes for our refreshment stall, we ask that they are brought into school on 
Friday 1st July.  
 
Any donations of good quality, unwanted, things such as- toys, books, teddies, unopened/unwanted gift sets such 
as toiletries, etc. would also be appreciated for stalls or raffle prizes 
 
We hope that you are able to attend and help us to raise money for the school and our children.  

 
Pizza Evening 
Our last event of this year will be our Pizza Evening on Friday 15th July, please see attached poster. We have 
teamed up with Doughies for a fun family night in. Order pizza and cookie making kits and you’ll have everything 
you need to make artisan margherita pizza and warm gooey cookies at home.  
 
For further information, to place your orders and make payment please visit: -  
https://doughies.co.uk/products/littledean-gl14 
 
All orders must be placed before Saturday 9th July.  
 
We hope that you are able to join in the fun and share your creations with our Friends community, more on this 

nearer the date.  

Once again, thank you for helping us to raise funds for our children.  

On behalf of the Littledean Friends  

https://doughies.co.uk/products/littledean-gl14

